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Wrapping up 

Warm 
Now that the 

weather is going 
colder, please 

ensure that your 
child comes to 
school with a 
coat, hat and 

gloves. We love to 
go outside in all 

types of weather! 

Homework Focus 
 

We will continue to send a reading book home every 
Friday with your child. Please continue reading this, 

exploring the comprehension of the story and writing 
in your child’s diary so that we can monitor progress. 

 
In Nursery, we are also practicing recognising and 
writing our names. We will be sending name cards 
home for you to support this, and your child’s early 

mark making skills. 
 

If you would like any further resources to support your 
child’s learning at home, for example colour or 

number cards, please ask a member of Nursery staff. 

Our Learning Journey 
 

Our theme this half term is ‘Let’s Celebrate’ and 
we will be looking at a range of celebrations that 

people enjoy from many different cultures. We will 
experience some of the traditions within these 

celebrations to support our understanding. 
 

In Maths we will be continuing our learning of 
numbers 1-5. We will have a number focus each 
week, which will also be reinforced through our 

play. 
 

We will also continue developing our early 
phonics skills. So far, we have practiced listening 

to sounds, exploring instrumental sounds and 
body percussion. We will further develop these 
skills by exploring alliteration and voice sounds 

this half term.  
 

If you have any questions about your child’s 
learning or how best you can help at home, please 

do not hesitate to ask Nursery staff. 
 

 

Nursery News 

Autumn 2021 

Progress so far… 

Well done to Nursery for all of their hard work during 

their first half term in school! We have a class full of 

enthusiastic and determined learners and are already 

seeing progress. 

Accidents will 
happen!!! 

We are thankful for 
the spare clothes 

that you bring with 
your child each 

day. Can we also 
ask that you bring a 
pair of spare socks 
to Nursery, as we 

always have a 
shortage of these! 
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Friendships 
 

Nursery are making 
some lovely 

friendships with one 
another which is 
amazing to see! 

This means that we 
are also building up 
our communication 

skills to support all of 
our interactions.  

Well done Nursery! 
 

 

Arrival to Nursery 
Please can you ensure that your child is in Nursery by 8.45AM each 
morning. This is important so that we can close the gates on time to 

allow our learning to begin. 
 


